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1ith September, 1970

. James Pu O'Connor, ESGes
10, Avendale Roady
¥illiney,
s Dublin

.

. A Gharﬂ"
with reference to youxr M anning Application received on the 13th
Suly, 1970, in sonnection with the sbove, I wish to inform you that
wefors the applicrtion can ha considered under the Local Government
{“1-a‘m_i_ng and ﬁa\telapmmt)' Act, 1963, the following snfermation must
pe submitted §n triplicater~

1, A re?isedga-ycut plan should he submitted showing & 10-¢t, building
1ine and heving regard to the previous permlssion for the development
of the estate, atler consuldstion with the Planning Depariment, 46/4%
Dame Street.




